
I strongly object to the loss of a major supermarket in the area if this is lost people will 
travel to the next large supermarket causing more pollution from their cars etc it's not only 
a supermarket but pharmacy and Argos as well.  I live over the road to the supermarket and 
we already have many parking problem now.

Building on this land will also have a major impact on local schools doctors and dentists 
etc which are already over subscribed.

Also I feel very strongly regarding the destruction of the green community space and 
wildlife within the Sainsbury's site.  I am disabled and often go there along with a lot of 
other people who live in the neighbourhood and their children.

In 1986 the then Secretary of State allowed it to be built on  condition green space was 
retained for community use.

The whole surrounding area is being over deve!oped Ford's Grove carpark,  new flats 
where Capital House stood, Travis Perkins and the old police station converted into flats 
and not all of the new buildings are in keeping with the local surroundings.

As stated above I strongly object to more homes being built on the Sainsbury's site.
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